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Bayfront Park’s New Year’s Eve  

Celebration 2022  
 

 

Bayfront Park’s New Year’s Eve Celebration 2022 

 

Bayfront Park’s New Year’s Eve Celebration 2022 will take place on Saturday, December 31, 

2022. 

  

• Park will be open from 12 Noon until 2:00 AM. 

 

• There will be MPD presence at the park and Biscayne Bay waterways throughout 

the day in preparation for the 2022-year end fireworks display. 

 

• Based on traffic volume entering the Downtown area from Brickell Avenue, at 

approximately 11:15 p.m., Brickell Avenue at S.E. 7 and S.E. 5 Streets will be 

re-routed west bound in preparation for temporary road closures for the 

venue’s egress. 

 

• At 11:15 p.m., Biscayne Blvd at N.E. 6 Street will be re-routed west bound in 

preparation for temporary road closures for the venue’s egress. 

 

• A temporary traffic shutdown at Biscayne Blvd Southbound at N.E. 5 Street 

and N.E. 2 Avenue eastbound will be implemented. 

 

 

Miami Police officers will be assigned throughout the area, to assist with residents, patrons, and 

traffic control conditions.  

 

 

For Questions regarding Miami-Dade Transit bus-reroutes contact (311) and/or visit 

http://www.miamidade.gov/transit/   


